NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT OPPORTUNITY ON
Draft 2021 HOME Investment Partnerships American Rescue Plan Program
(HOME-ARP)
Boulder-Broomfield Regional HOME Consortium

In the interest of enhancing citizen participation, the City Longmont, and the Boulder Broomfield
Regional Consortium request comments on their 2021 HOME Investment Partnerships American
Rescue Plan Program (HOME-ARP). The draft plan describes the Consortium’s intended use of the
HOME ARP funds as required in HUD Notice CPD-21-10, and a copy is available for public review at
https://www.longmontcolorado.gov/departments/departments-e-m/housing-and-community-investment

A 30-day public comment period will begin on Wednesday, April 26, 2023. All residents are encouraged
to submit written comments or questions by 5:00 pm, on Friday, May 26, 2023 to Deb Callies, City of
Longmont Housing and Community Investment Manager, at 350 Kimbark St; Longmont, CO 80501
(303) 651-8736, or to Deborah.callies@longmontcolorado.gov.

Copies of the HOME ARP Action Plan Amendment will be made available upon request and are free of
charge. Upon request, this document will also be made available to non-English speaking persons and
persons with disabilities. Per federal requirements, the public will have 30 days in which to comment on
the report before it is submitted to HUD. All comments received will be responded to in writing and will
be included in the submission to HUD.

If you have a disability or are non-English speaking and require accommodations to participate
in public comment, please contact the Longmont Housing and Community Investment Division as early
as possible at (303) 651-8444.

Para informacion en espaifiol, puede llamar a Diana al (303) 651-8444. TDD/TTY communication is
available via the Colorado Relay system at 1-800-659-3656.
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